
From: Sarah Bechard 

Sent: April 8, 2021 11:23 AM 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Trail Extension 

 

Hello there, 

 

I wanted to send this email to say that I am in favour of the trail extension!  I think it 
would be a great idea to connect the pathways for families to enjoy. 

 

Thank you 

Sarah Bechard 


	Subject: Trail Extension

